Exciting News!

Dear Students and Staff,

We are thrilled to announce that a new instructor will be joining our team! Please give a warm
welcome to Dr. Jane Smith, who brings a wealth of knowledge and expertise in Environmental

Science.

Dr. Smith will be starting on January 15, 2024, and will be teaching Advanced Environmental
Topics and Research Methodologies.

We look forward to the fresh perspectives and enthusiasm she will bring to our academic
community.

Join us for a welcome reception on January 20, 2024, at 3 PM in the main hall!

Best regards,
The Academic Affairs Team



